
Sabbatical	Leave	Committee	

	

The	sabbatical	committee	met	during	the	month	of	December.	We	were	informed	by	the	provost	that	
the	university	had	funding	for	23	sabbaticals.	We	received	36	proposals.	After	independently	reviewing	
and	rating	each	proposal	and	conducting	individual	interviews,	the	sabbatical	committee	recommended	
23	proposals	to	the	provost	for	approval.	In	addition,	we	were	notified	in	January	that	CCSU	was	
rewarded	two	additional	sabbaticals.	The	next	two	highest	ranking	individuals	on	the	alternative	list	
were	selected	and	sent	to	the	provost.	
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